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From: Connie Marinetto

Sent: 14 April 2025 16:33

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Objection to application ref: 2025/0981/P.

 

 

Connie Marinetto 
Planning Officer 
 

From: Wilf Wheeler

Sent: 11 April 2025 17:11 

To

Subject: Objection to application ref: 2025/0981/P. 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra 

care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.  

Hi,  

 

I'm getting in touch to file an objection to application ref: 2025/0981/P.  

 

 I am uniquely well placed to know the damage that will 

be caused by the proposal because my accommodation overlooks the extensions at 10 and 12. The 

extensions are eyesores and should not have been allowed. Another extension of the same volume 

would be a disaster. The proposed extension would constitute serious overdevelopment and damage 

to the conservation area, as well as significant encroachment into my space and access to sunlight.  

 

Thanks, 

Wilf  

 


